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ATTENTION – DUE TO WEBSITE NOT TAKING MY SUBMISSION. 

 

OBJECTION TO THE BERYL SOLAR FARM IN GULGONG NSW – THIS IS MY FORMAL SUBMISSION 

 

I would like to put in a formal submission on the Beryl Solar Farm due to this being planned for a 

residential area. 

It will be too close to residents and will devalue their properties. 

The noise and light will be 24/7 and due to children being in this area the construction of this will be 

a safety issue for children getting on and off school bus in this area. 

My daughter lives across the road from this farm will be developed and the lack of information to 

the residents has been appalling. 

There are much better places to put this solar farm away from residential area like further out where 

they were going to put through the Cobbora mine as nothing is happening with this land.  

79db of continuous noise is not a good thing and 950 solar panel will affect all these poor residents. 

This company needs to do their home work better and find another solution.  

Just put it where people are not living and do the right thing by the residents. Gulgong is a heritage 

town and needs to stay this way with great views of the country way of life. Don’t devalue people’s 

homes; they have worked too hard to get them. 


